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12th July 2017 
 

I attended Year 8 assembly today at Canon Slade High School, Bolton. There was a fabulous surprise. They had 
fund-raised a whopping £377 for D-CaFF! Thank you so much and for all your continued support! It is amazing 
and I am so looking forward to working with you again in the new academic year creating more Dementia Friends! 
Also we will be seeing you back at D-CaFF! It all counts towards making you a Dementia friendly school! 
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